
Dear Committee, 
I am a resident of Oregon for over 30 years.  And while I am an avid fisherman and have occasionally hunted, I am 
absolutely opposed to "killing contests" for f ethical reasons alone.  Such practices are against all forms of 
sportsmanship and send a sad message to the public but especially our youth.  Killing contests must be banned-- 
indeed, I was shocked to learn that such practices are currently allowed.  I find such practices sickening and 
removes my faith in Oregon Dept of Fish and Wildlife that are there to support conservation of fish and wildlife 
and responsible fishing and hunting practices.  Please provide them with the regulations that ban practices that are 
contrary to their mission. 
 
Please outlaw such practices by supporting SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contests in Oregon.   
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Rosenberg 
Corvallis, OR  97330 
 


